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Statement	from	Mayor	Lori	E.	Lightfoot	on	Resignation	of	Corporation	Counsel
	
Earlier	today,	I	accepted	the	resignation	of	Corporation	Counsel	Mark	Flessner	
effective	immediately.	I	want	to	thank	him	for	his	service	to	the	City	of	Chicago.	I	am	
committed	to	a	full	review	of	everything	that	occurred	surrounding	this	incident,	
will	take	corrective	action	where	appropriate,	and	will	hold	people	accountable.	
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